
Borough	of	Telford	&	Wrekin
The	Council	proposes	to	make	the	Borough	of	Telford	&	Wrekin	Burton	Street	and	High	Street,	Dawley	(Temporary
Prohibition	of	Traffic)Order	2020	under	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984,	Restrictions	have	been	put	in	place	to	help
protect	the	general	public	from	any	danger	that	may	arise	in	connection	with	the	current	COVID-19	crisis	and	whilst
Social	Distancing	Measures	are	in	operationThe	order	becomes	operational	from	the		6/7/2020	between	the	hours	of
08:00	hours	and	16:00	hours	on	every	day	of	the	week	besides	Sunday	.	The	following	roads	are	affected	High	Street,
Dawley,	Telford	between	its	junction	with	Burton	Street	and	its	junction	with	King	Street	and	Burton	Street,	Dawley	.
Alternative	routes	will	be	signed	on	site	for	the	Road	Closure.	The	maximum	duration	is	18	months
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